
 

 

Welcome back to school. We hope that you had a lovely summer break.   

It has been wonderful to see the children in school, enjoying learning and meeting 
back up with their friends. Our new children have also settled in brilliantly. 

 

It is with great sadness, we learnt of the passing of Her Majesty, The Queen. Our 
thoughts are with the Royal family. We are thinking about ways to celebrate her 
life and service with the children.  

During this period of national mourning, we will reduce our communications. 
Whilst the school will operate as normal, we will temporarily suspend what we 
share directly with parents and our community via social media. This includes cele-
bratory content, sporting activities and wider school life. We will continue to keep 
parents updated with all essential information and events. 

We thank you for your understanding and support at this difficult time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER: 1 

Dear parents and carers, 

 9th September 2022  

Kirklevington Primary School 
Forest Lane,  

Kirklevington,  
Yarm 

TS15 9LX 

Tel: 01642 781261 
 

Head of School: Mrs. J Lewis 
Email: kirklevington@kirklevington.org.uk 

Autumn Term 
Dates: 

Monday 5th Sep-
tember—Thursday 
20th December 

PD Day: 

Friday 21st October 

Half Term Dates: 

Monday 24th—
Friday 28th Octo-
ber 

 

School Times: 

8.55a.m—3.15p.m. 

Doors open:  

8.45a.m—8.55a.m. 

Nursery:  

AM: 9am—12pm 

PM: 12pm—3pm 

 

2022-2023  

PD DAYS: 

Thurs 1st Sept 2022 

Fri 2nd Sept 2022 

Fri 21st Oct 2022 

Fri 17th Feb 2023 

Thurs 20th July 
2023 

 


